
Alison Byrne will be joining us at the practice on
Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays. She graduated
from Cardiff in 1988. After qualifying she moved to York
where, with the exception of one year working as a
dentist in Australia, she has worked ever since. Alison is
married with two teenage children and lives in Askham
Bryan. Outside work Alison enjoys gardening, keeping
fit and looking after her hens. We are really pleased
that she is bringing her great dental experience to our
Poppleton Team.
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Men at Work

Going for Gold, gone
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The Garage opposite the
practice has been
demolished to make
way for a new cul-
de-sac with 9
houses. This
will obviously
lead to an
increase in traffic as the building
takes place. We would like to advise
patients to allow more time for
arriving for appointments.

Welcome to Alison

After more than two years it is time
for us to say goodbye to our dentist
David Barden. He will be working till
mid December but then he is taking
up a full time position in a practice
the other side of Leeds. We would all
like to thank him for his hard work
and cheery smile and wish him well
in his dental and rugby endeavours.

A fond farewell

We would like to say a big thank you to everybody who supported us in our Dress Up for
Dentaid Charity Day. Our Olympic theme helped us to raise £250 which Dentaid uses to
improve the oral health of disadvantaged communities around the world. Just £1.70 will
treat a person at an outreach clinic in Bangladesh.

Our raffle winners were: Mrs Roff, Mrs Ebdon, Mrs Whitehead, Mrs Wright, Mrs Kafka,
Mrs Turnbull, Mr Routledge, Mr Whincup, Mr Morrice, Richard Canon.

Find the flag winner: Judith Elcock

Special Christmas offer.

£50 OFF
tooth whitening for
registered patients if

started in the months of
December and January.
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